
 

 

28th April 2023 
 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

         Year 3 Morning Arrangements 
 

 

As we approach the end of the academic year, we will be starting to prepare the children for 
Year 4. This includes the way the children come in to school in the mornings.  
 
After the May half term, children will be coming into school and up to their classrooms on their 
own. They will continue to use the same gate to enter the playground and will come into school 
through the door opposite the nursery buildings. This is the same door we already use. 
 
To ease this transition, we will be starting to line up in front of the doors from Monday 15th 
May. This where the children line up at breaktime so will be familiar with this. We ask that, 
where possible, you continue to leave your child at the gate and let them join the line 
independently.  
 
Thank you for your support, 
 
Year 3 Teachers. 
 
 
 
 
 

 


